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In an article for the San Diego County Bar Association’s member magazine, San Diego Lawyer, partner Whitney
Hodges and GrahamHollis attorney Hali Anderson examine why the #MeToo movement should not be viewed
as a reason to avoid women or mentorships, but as an opportunity to reexamine assumptions and help guide
employees in creating feedback-rich mentoring relationships.
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